
Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting of Seaton Ross Parish Council held on 

Tuesday 14 May 2019 

The Annual Parish Council meeting was held in the village hall on Tuesday 14 May 2019 at 7.35pm.   

Members present: J Henley (Chair), D Gascogne, R Chapman, Paul Johnson, R Underwood, C Curran,  

C Hunt and G Gardham. 

Apologies - None 

Members of the public – 1 

1) Annual Report by the Chairman – Noted. 

2) Parish Matters – None. 

3) Suggestions to enhance the village – A member of the parish made the following suggestions: 

a. Tar and chipping required on Southfield Lane and through the village and some drains need 

clearing following recent work to the highways. 

b. Ash trees dying – Parish Council should establish whose responsibility is it for removing trees 

which pose a potential hazard if they are located by the side of the highway/in hedges. 

c. Litter in Seaton Ross – contact Your East Riding News to suggest article urging fast food and 

coffee outlets to provide better means of disposing of litter and to display notices asking 

customers to use the bins or take their letter home..  

d. Drains – standing water outside Guildford House. 

 

 

 


